
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

40
th

 Anniversary  

 
Our 40

th
 anniversary celebration 

is scheduled for Friday, 

September 20 at the Oshkosh 

Premier Waterfront Hotel. 

Invitations are in the mail. Cost 

is $40 per person or $75 per 

couple. The Best Western 

Premier Waterfront is offering a 

special room rate for Rotarians, 

$79. Make plans today to 

celebrate four decades of Service 

Above Self!  

 

A great way to commemorate 

the 40
th

 anniversary is with a 

formal portrait of you and/or 

your date for this special 

evening. Melody Wollangk of 

Limelight Studios will be on 

hand for photographs throughout 

the evening. A 5x7 portrait may 

be purchased for $7.50 

Additional photos will also be 

available. Photos can be overlaid 

with the Rotary logo and the date 

of this momentous occasion. 

Additional information on how 

to view your photo choices will 

be available online after the 

event. 

 

Golf Outing 
 

The day after our big 40
th

 

anniversary party you can hit the 

links with fellow Rotarians. 

We’ll be having the annual 

Oshkosh Southwest Rotary Golf 

Outing Saturday September 21 at 

Westhaven Golf Club. Tee time 

is 11:30 a.m. Feel free to invite 

and Southwest Rotary Alumni, 

RSVP to John Holdorf (he’s also 

looking for prize donations).  

 

Welcome Past President 
 

Corky Abraham (1993-94) will 

help commemorate our club’s 

40
th

 anniversary today with his 

memories from his presidential 

year. Welcome back Corky!  

 

Socially Southwest 
 

Make sure to like our club on 

Facebook (and post on our page 

once in a while). Our club is also 

in Twitter so make sure to follow 

us there as well. And please 

make sure your profile is up to 

date on our club website. If you 

need help logging in to the 

members section of the website 

contact Jeff Potts. 

Topic:  “Nate Olson: My Military Service 

Experience” 
 

 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Brett Beaulieu 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Bob Campbell 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Pete Cernohous & Dan Buttke 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Sept. 18 
 
Sept. 25 
 
 
Oct. 2 

TBD 
 
Lisa Senholz: Human 
Trafficking 
 
Little Bug/Big Deal 
Emerald Ash Borer  

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Sept 16) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

Sept. 
20 
 
Sept. 
21 
 
Oct. 24 
 
 

40
th
 Anniversary Party 

 
 
Golf Outing 
 
 
Bowling FUNraiser 
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Exchange Students 
 

One of the most important 

aspects of Rotary is enriching 

the lives of children around the 

world. Nowhere can we see the 

direct impact of this focus better 

than through our student 

exchange programs. The months 

spent living and studying in 

another country are truly life-

changing experiences for both 

inbound and outbound students 

as well as their host families. 

Our club is a leader in providing 

this experience to both inbound 

and outbound students, but we 

need your help to continue.  

Currently we are in need of host 

families for inbound students. 

Host families do not need to be 

Rotarians. In order to keep a 

timely schedule of inbound 

student arrivals, we have an 

immediate need for a host 

family. Please contact Jeff 

Hackbarth for more information. 

We are also in need of someone 

to help with the coordination of 

outbound students. It’s a great 

opportunity to welcome work 

with local students and help 

them experience the best of 

other cultures. If you, or 

someone you know, can help, 

contact a member of 

International Service, Jeff 

Hackbarth or member of our 

Board of Directors.  

 

District Gov. Christianson 

Message 

 

As I was driving to a Rotary 

meeting this week, I was 

reminded that summer was about 

to come to an end. The leaves on 

some of the trees have started to 

change. The farmer’s stands 

along the roadway have fall 

squash, apples and a variety of 

fall flowers. The yellow school 

buses were on the roadways 

taking children back to school. 

Yes, fall is just around the 

corner. September is New 

Generation month in the Rotary 

calendar year. It is that time of 

the year when we look at the 

opportunities that we have for 

youth and young adults in 

Rotary. We look at Interact, 

Rotaract, Rotary Youth 

Exchange, RYLA and World 

Affairs Seminar to name a few. 

Young adults engaged in 

community service throughout 

the world. If you want to add a 

level of energy and excitement 

to your club….get involved with 

a New Generations program.  

In my travels around the district 

I have met young adults and 

students involved in these 

programs. Their excitement and 

commitment is true to the Rotary 

theme of “Service Above Self.”  

They tell me about the projects 

that they have done in the 

community and the plans they 

have for future projects. They 

draw other individuals into their 

group because of their 

excitement. They indeed are 

“Engaged in Rotary and 

Changing Lives.”  

As you meet with your clubs, 

give some thought and 

discussion to how you can 

engage the youth in your 

community into Rotary….  

REMEMBER - The future of 

Rotary is in our New 

Generations Programs. 

Weekly Invocations 

September   Vicky Schroeder 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
 
Sept. 11  Kris Villars & Barb 
Herzog 
 
Sept. 18 Amy Montgomery & Patty 
Shea 
 
Sept. 25  Andrew Jones & Nate 
Olson 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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